
 
 
 

Spiritual Journey Fellowship, LLC 
135 St. Paul St. 

Bellefonte, PA 16823 
814-380-7584 

 
Date:  
 
To whom this may concern, 
 
 I am the minister of the Spiritual Journey Fellowship.  I am requesting a religious 
exemption for                                   to not get any of the COVID experimental shots on the 
scriptural basis that God created the body and immune system to naturally fight disease and 
infection.  It says in 1 Corinthians 3:16; “Do you not know that you are the temple of God 
and that the Spirit of God dwells in you?”  We believe at this Fellowship that the body is the 
temple of God; therefore, it is imperative that its physical integrity be protected from 
anything unnatural to God’s created design of how the body’s immune system functions to 
deal with COVID and all organisms.   
 

The Spiritual Journey Fellowship objects to the COVID experimental shots because 
they contain dangerous preservatives, petrochemicals, and other foreign compounds such as, 
mRNA encoding spike glycoproteins (virus) that may alter cellular health and function of the 
human body counter to God’s design.  Because of the dangerous contents of these shots and 
the unacceptable health/death risks, the Spiritual Journey Fellowship objects to these 
COVID shots as a peril to life.  Additionally, the Vaccine companies used DNA/RNA 
material from aborted fetuses to make these shots, which is unacceptable and an abomination 
to our faith.  This Fellowship views receiving these shots as morally compromising.   

 
Thank you for granting                                         a religious exemption from 

receiving any of these COVID experimental shots. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rev. J. Marie Betz 


